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Hydro-Québec flying over Kahnawà:ke  
 
(Kahnawake – 21, Tsothóhrha / December 2010) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform the community that Hydro-Québec employees will be flying over 
Kahnawà:ke tomorrow, Wednesday, December 22nd and Thursday, December 23rd.  
 
There will be one (1) helicopter patrolling Transport Lines L1201, L1202 and the towers 
near the St. Lawrence Seaway and further into Kahnawà:ke Territory. 
 
Questions or concerns can be directed to the Kahnawà:ke Peacekeepers at 450-632-
6505. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until 23, Tsothóhrha / December 2010. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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